
 

VISITING PARKS:  COVID-19 DO’S AND DON’TS  

DO: 

 Visit parks close to your home 

• Traveling to a further park may contribute to the spread of 

the virus. 

 Prepare before your visit 

• Bring your own water bottle as water fountains will be off.  

• Bring hand sanitizer with at 60% alcohol if you are not sure 

soap and water will be available.  

• Please note that park restrooms will not be open until     

June 1. 

 Practice social distancing by staying 6 feet away from others 

• Be aware of your surrounding in all public areas, including 

trails, shelters, and restrooms 

DON’T: 

 Visit parks if you are sick or were recently exposed to COVID-19 

 Visit crowded parks  

• Do not visit parks where you cannot stay at least 6 feet away 

from others at all times.  

 Use playgrounds 

• Schererville Park playgrounds will not be opened until 

further notice, pending reopening guidance by the State. 

• It can be challenging to keep surfaces clean and disinfected, 

as we are unable to continuously clean them. 

• The virus can be spread when young children touch 

contaminated equipment and then touch their hands to 

their  eyes, nose, and mouth.  

To read the complete CDC Guidelines for visiting parks, you can visit: 

https://www.cdc.gov/coronavirus/2019-ncov/daily-life-

coping/visitors.html 


